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GARRETT NAMED NRC SENIOR RESIDENT INSPECTOR
AT SURRY NUCLEAR STATION

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission officials in the agency’s Region II office in Atlanta have
assigned Norman Garrett as the Senior Resident Inspector at the Surry nuclear power station in Surry,
Va.  He joins Resident Inspector Daniel Arnett and Site Secretary Kathy Lippard at the two-unit
Dominion Nuclear site. 

Garrett joined the NRC as a resident inspector at the River Bend Nuclear Station in St.
Francisville, La. in January 1998.  In April 2000, he took a position with the National Nuclear Security
Agency in Amarillo, Texas.  In April 2001, he returned to the NRC and was subsequently assigned as
the resident inspector at the Hatch Nuclear Power Plant in Baxley, Ga.  

Prior to joining the NRC, Garrett held positions with the Department of Energy, the
Department of the Navy, and Carolina Power and Light.  He also served in the United States Navy as a
machinist mate.

Garrett earned a Bachelor of Science degree in Mechanical Engineering at Clemson University. 

Each U.S. commercial nuclear power plant has at least two NRC resident inspectors. They
serve as the agency's eyes and ears at the facility, conducting regular inspections, monitoring
significant work projects and interfacing with plant workers and the public.

Garrett lives with his wife and two children in Williamsburg.

The NRC office at the Surry site can be reached by calling 757-357-2101.

###


